
Community Connection 

 

As we embark on a new academic year, the Office of 
Residence Life is excited to extend a warm welcome as we 
begin this journey of learning, growth, and discovery 
together. A new semester signifies a fresh start, a chance to 
set new goals, and an opportunity to build upon previously 
gained knowledge and experiences. Whether you are a 
returning resident or new to our campus, you are an 
integral part of our residential community. Our facilities, 
operations, and staff are committed to providing you with a 
safe and comfortable home.  

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our 
service to you, offering information about resources and 
policies while providing you with important information 
about the community the Office of Residence Life. 
What else to expect: Campus Resources, Work Order 
Submission, Mailroom Hours, and much more! 
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